
April 12th, 1920.

I am in receipt of your last communication
Sir,-

dated April 3rd together with vouchers amounting to

3357.92, for element goods supplied to the Fort

Frances Indian Boarding School.

In reply I beg to call your attention to the

Department's letter of October 14th, 1819, which stated

that the total so[n]enditure should not [exceed] the amount

of the estimate submitted by you. It now appears that

the amount of the ultimate has been [exce]ded. Consequently

I would request you to advise me of the reasons which have

[?] necessitated this additional congressiture.

Your obedient servant,

Pomheau

Asst. Deputy & Second

Eaa..

an Agent,

Fort France, Ont.

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


